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The Return of the King 

Part 7: The Letter to Sardis 

Revelation 3. 1-6 

 

1. Condemnation. Vs 1 

 

• Appeared ______________ ,  but ______________.  

 

2. Correction. Vs. 2-3 

 

• _________________ 

 

• _________________  

 

• _________________ 

 

• _________________ 

 

• _________________ 

 

3. Commendation. Vs 4-5 

 

4. Challenge. Vs 5-6 

 

• _______________ Garments  

 

• _______________Written in the Book of Life 

 

• _______________ before the Father 
 



Today at tbc 
Opening Worship 
Prayer 
Greeting/Dismiss Children 
Worship Songs 
Special Music  

Message 
Announcements 
Closing/Offering 

This week at tbc 
Today  5:43 pm   Youth Group  
Tues.        6:30 pm   Women’s BSF (via Zoom) 
   6:30 pm   Men’s Bible Study 
Weds.  6:30 pm   AWANA  
         6:30 pm        Prayer Meeting 
Next Sun. 9:00 & 10:30 am Worship (Communion) 

   9:00 am   Sunday School 

Coming Events 
Dec. 13   Annual Congregational Meeting 
Dec. 20   Baptism Sunday 
Dec. 24   Christmas Eve Candlelight Service (4:00 & 5:30 pm)  

                           

Announcements 

 

2020 Budget $485,249.00 

Weekly General 
Offering 11/22/20 $11,012.60 

YTD General 
Offering $458,105.94 

JOB OPENING: Child Evangelism Fel-

lowship (CEF) is looking for a direc-

tor for the Southeast chapter.  If 

you, or someone you know, may be 

interested, please contact Chip 

Steckler at 701-320-5185. 

The Salvation Army is in desperate 
need of bell ringers this Holiday Sea-
son.  Please register on line at https://
centralusa.salvationarmy.org, or call 
252-0290 if you can help. 

A New Members Class will be 
held at 5:00 pm on December 
13th.  If you are interested in 
attending, please let Pastor 
Steve or the church office 
know.  Supper will be served. 

Attendance last 
week (Nov. 22): 
 
 9:00  am:      64 
 10:30 am:         65  

Ushers are needed for both 
services!  If you can help, 
please contact  John Lynch at 
701-320-4732 or email him at 
jdlynch61@gmail.com. Welcome Visitors: 

Thank you for joining us 
in worship this morning.  
If you are new or vis-
iting, please fill out the 
response form attached 
to this bulletin.  We 
want to know you’re 
here! 

Elder Nominations: Two  names 
have been submitted for Elder posi-
tions.  They are Nick Bruns 
(Evangelism/Missions) and James 
Owens (Edification).  These posi-
tions will be voted on at the Annual 
Meeting on December 13th. 

The Return of the King: 
The Letter to Philadelphia-Revelation 3:7-13 
The Letter to Laodicea-Revelation 3:14-22 

Child Dedication Sun-

day is December 13th.  

Let Pastor Steve or the 

church office know if 

you plan to have your 

child dedicated. 

Thank you to all who participated in 
the Operation Christmas Child Shoe-
box event.  Praise the Lord, 561 boxes 
were filled this year. 

The December calendars are available at the back of the 

church and at the Welcome Center. 
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